
 
Wauwatosa Presbyterian Church is seeking an experienced director for the handbell program at the 
church, starting in Fall 2016. This is a church with an active and accomplished music ministry.  

 The handbell choir plays monthly for worship plus occasional special services and programs. 
Instruments include the 3 - 5 octave Malmark bells plus handchimes.  

 Duties will include directing weekly rehearsals, attending music staff meetings, recruiting 
ringers, and maintaining equipment.  

 Minimum 3 years’ experience as a handbell choir director is preferred.  
 Salary is dependent on level of experience and training.  
 If interested and for more information, please send resume to marthastoner@att.net or 

Wauwatosa Presbyterian Church, Attn. Martha Stoner, 2366 N. 80th St., Wauwatosa, 53213. 
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